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30 October 2023 
 

 

Mr James Dryburgh 
General Manager 
Brighton Council 
1 Tivoli Road, 
OLD BEACH TAS 7017 

 

Attention: Mr David Allingham 

By email:  admin@brighton.tas.gov.au;  
David.Allingham@brighton.tas.gov.au  

 

Dear Mr Allingham 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Brighton  
Draft amendment RZ-2022-05  

I refer to your request for an extension of time dated 30 October 2023 to make a further 
submission responding to the Commission’s directions of 21 August 2023.  

The Commission advises that an extension is granted until close of business on  
10 November 2023.  

Submissions are to be provided by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  

All submissions will be made available on the Commission's website. 

Please note that submissions will be published in full, without redaction.  

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Paola Barlund, Planning Adviser,  
on (03) 6165 6835. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dan Ford  
Delegate (chair)  
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